
I am opposed to limiting local governments from restricting STR. I have served on various city 
committees and been a member of this community for almost 19 years. I have seen the growth of 
tourism in Manzanita, OR and both the positive and negative impacts of STR on this small community.  
 
Our city government has been proactive in the STR area as it affects the residents of this community. 
There is absolutely NO NEED for the state government to pass legislation that limits any local 
government in handling its short term rental issues.   
 
If the legislature wants to do something proactive on short term rentals it would be to allow city's a 
larger percentage of the short term rental fees so that the city's could better deal with the impact of the 
tourism generated by Oregon State government's need to generate more revenue through tourism 
dollars. 
 
Sandra Heaman 
Manzanita, Oregon 
 


